

MR S HUNTINGTON

PRINCIPAL SMITH'S WOOD ACADEMY WINDWARD WAY SMITH'S WOOD BIRMINGHAM, B36 OUE

T: 0121 788 4100

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to promote our homework club. This club currently runs on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 3pm – 4pm. Then on Friday 3pm – 3.30pm.

Students can stay for as little or long as they want. They can drop in for 10 minutes to complete a piece of work or stay for the full session to complete multiple pieces of work.

The club takes place in G13. This is a computer room and staff will be available in this room to support students with their work.

The club is open to students from all year groups.

The Educational Endowment Foundation (EEF) is a charity established in 2011 to improve outcomes for students. It supports all stakeholders in schools by providing evidence-based information to help us improve student grades. The EEF found that homework can boost a student's learning by 5 months. They also found that when digital platforms are used, such as Sparx maths/reader, it can have a positive impact on learning of 6 months+.

A reminder that all homework is set on Satchel One. This is an online platform. In addition to every student having their individual login, parents/carers also have access to their own login.

If you need your parent/carer login resent or have any questions about homework, please contact us via MCAS.

Yours sincerely,

S Find

Mr Friswell

Vice Principal